
 
 

An Invitation to our online workshop 

A recent study where Zetuvit® Plus was used has shown that the mean 
dressing change frequency decreased from 6 per week to 2.7[1] per week 
compared to the previous regime. 
 
In a time when reducing patient contact is more important than ever, I would like 
to invite you to a free Microsoft Teams Lunch meeting. These will be 30 minutes in 

duration. CPD certificates will be provided. 
 
Would you like to: 
 

• Reduce dressing wastage 

• Improve patient outcomes 

• Reduce dressing change frequency  

 

Join our Live Microsoft Teams presentation, covering: 

• Reported outcomes and clinical indications (10 minutes) 

• Julie Bateman, our LINK Partnership Manager and former TVN, practical 
demonstration with ideas get the most out of Zetuvit® Plus (10 minutes) 

• Q&A (10 minutes) 

 

Tuesday 18th August  

1.00pm – 1.30pm 

and also, on 

Thursday 20th August 

1.00pm – 1.30pm  

To learn more and to book your attendance please contact  

Chris James  

chris.james@hartmann.info 

07867 196737 

Instructions and the link to access via Microsoft Teams will be sent. 

[1] An observational study of a superabsorbent polymer dressing evaluated by clinicians and patients 
Journal of Wound Care 2018; 27(2); 91-102 Barrett S., Chadwick P., Haycocks S., Rippon M., Stephen-Haynes J., Simm S. 

 

 

 

 


